Commissioner Candidate Survey

Subject: Commissioner Candidate Survey

From: South Carroll Republican Club <southcarrollrepublicanclub@gmail.com>
Date: 05/05/2022 05:37 PM

To: South Carroll Republican Club <southcarrollrepublicanclub@gmail.com>
BCC: carrolldist4@gmx.com

Dear Carroll County Commissioner Candidate:
The South Carroll Republican Club would greatly appreciate you responding to

our commissioner candidate survey. Please email back your answers by Sunday,
May 29 to SouthCarrollRepublicanClub@Gmail.com. Many thanks.

1) Will you keep the Reagan Room in the county office building so named?
2) Will you keep the English language ordnance?

3) Will you keep the 2nd Amendment sanctuary county proclamation?

4) Will you initiate a conversion to charter government?

5) If a member of the Annapolis delegation introduces legislation to ban commissioner government, will you speak
against it?

6) If a member of the Annapolis delegation introduces legislation to ban the English language ordinance, will you
speak against it?

7) Do you favor limiting the public schools to the Maintenance of Effort funding ?

8) Will you attend Republican club meetings and Republican functions in the county?

Joe Leeman
SCRC Secretary

SouthCarrollRepublicanClub@Gmail.com is the official email account of the
South Carroll Republican Club in Carroll County, Maryland.

Visit our website at htips://www.facebook.com
/SouthCarrollRepublicanClub2016

To be removed from our email list, reply with the word "Unsubscribe" in the
subject line.
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